

Welcome to our Summer Newsletter



I would like to welcome all our new members to our 'family'.

Well as our Ray would say, 'It's been a cracker of a year'.

We have had lots of special guests, informative news and information, and in Grizzly's words, 'Some useless information'.

There have been over \$20,000 of giveaways and just recently our big 'Keys for Summer' promotion in which was a huge success, we could not have done it without our wonderful sponsors, Tamworth Shopping World Total Tools, Just Spas and She's My Travel Agent, our wonderful staff and most of all, you the listeners, congratulations to all the winners.



Don't forget we'll be there for Carols in the Park this Saturday December 16th in BiCentennial Park, hosted by us 96.3/88.9fm. There will be invited performers to lead the carols singing, food stalls and pretty sure Santa will be making an appearance, so bring the family and spend the evening with us at Bicentennial Park from 6pm and please be mindful of the weather conditions, it will be quite warm so take all the necessary measures for the conditions.



(02) 6766 6342







Also don't forget to tune in each weekday morning from 8.10am for Howdy's Guess the Gob, the jackpot climbs \$20 each day it's not won, so put your phone on speed dial and have a guess.

Just a reminder that if you win anything on any program, please allow 8 weeks to call again so other listeners can have a chance at winning something.

Stay tuned in after Howdy to hear all the great music from all of our presenters, don't forget if you are out and about you can hear us anywhere on iHeart radio. If you have a friend interested in becoming a 96.3/88.9 member, we are offering a 1-year free membership. This will give you access to special promotions; maybe a birthday shout out and more, give our reception a call on 67666342 or our membership coordinator on 0429545088. A reminder of our upcoming AGM on Wednesday 20th December at 6:00pm at the Community Centre 3A Darling Street Tamworth.

Enjoy the upcoming Country Music Festival in which we will have a full live broadcast and Red-Carpet interviews, and full broadcast of the Awards. If you are out of the region, you can tune in via the free iHeart radio app.

We have a very special event coming up in the New Year, so stay tuned.

On behalf of all the Board, Management, Staff and Volunteers of the station, we wish the Season's Greetings and a Happy New Year, and if you are planning on having a drink or 2 this festive season, please have a plan B. See you all in 2024.

Karen Roudenko. Membership Coordinator.





www.889fmtamworth.com.au

